
2025 Baby Bottle Campaign
Make an impact beyond your own family this Valentine’s 
Day! The Human Life and Dignity Ministry is hosting the 
2025 Baby Bottle Campaign beginning on February 8th 
and 9th to support the Nassau County Women’s Help 
Center, which is located on US Highway 1 in Callahan. 
This Center provides life affirming support and services to 
pregnant women and families in need including free 
pregnancy tests, free ultrasounds, free formula, 
diapers/wipes, baby/toddler and maternity clothing, and 
more. As you leave Mass, please take a bottle (limit of one 
bottle per family), fill it with change, bills, or check made 
payable to Women’s Help Center, and return it as a 
Valentine’s Day gift of love before any of the Masses during 
the weekend of February 15th and 16th. Thank you for your 
generous support! 
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